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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/10/2020  11:17:582020/4010/T INT Cece Thomas Hi, I am a Director of the Freehold at 75 Compayne Gardens.  We have contacted the council but I wanted to 

make a formal written note to confirm:

1) That the application comes from 8 Cleve Road (not 75 C0mpayne) but involves trees at 75 Compayne 

Gardens. 

2) We have not been given sufficient information e.g. from their tree surgeon to be able to make an informed 

comment on this but are following up.
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